
Welcome to Year 6! We’re excited to begin an important and memorable year
with our new Year 6 classes. This final year of primary school brings new

responsibilities, exciting learning opportunities, and plenty of moments to shine.
Please support your child at home continuing their love of learning by asking them

lots of questions about their day!

6 Elphinstone - Monday & Thursday 
6 Hardy - Monday & Thursday

We are studying a picture book, The Journey. We will be focusing on
recapping essential grammar skills and sentence structures.

To start our maths topic we will be looking at numbers to 10,000,000,
multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 1000, rounding and short and long

division methods..

The children will start the year exploring what Census is and our local history.

Circulation and health: We will explore aspects of our lifestyle that keep us
and our heart healthy, whilst investigating what makes our heart rate

increase.

Year 6 will explore the story ‘On the Tip of the Wave’ an inspirational book
tells the story of Ai Weiwei and how he overcame adversity to become a

famous artist who drew people’s attention to human rights.
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From 6th October - Kindness Week
9th October - KS2 Parents Evening 

Upcoming events & other news


